Suggested City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on the Thames Valley Police and Crime Panel

Provided by the Board Member for Community Safety

	Recommendation
	Agreed? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council encourages the Thames Valley Police and Crime Commissioner to publicise and consult on his new Police and Crime Plan.

	Yes
	

	2. That the PCP are asked to look again at rotating meetings around the Thames Valley area to encourage public engagement and focus on local issues.

	Yes
	

	3. That consideration is given to whether the Council could help to raise awareness of the PCP e.g. by publicising meetings of the PCP through Council media channels.
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